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April 28, 2020 

Keisei Electric railway Co.,Ltd. 

 

Information 

 

From May 1, 2020 (Fri.) through May 31, 2020 (Sun.), we are going to suspend 

services for some of the Skyliner trains in response to the declaration of a state 

of emergency and the stay-at-home request issued by the government regarding 

the spread of the Novel Coronavirus Disease. 

 

Please refer to the following URL for the details on Skyliner trains  

whose operations are suspended. 

 

https://www.keisei.co.jp/keisei/tetudou/skyliner/us/traffic/skyliner.php 

 

 

Please contact the sale location for the information on the refund regarding the 

partial suspension of Skyliner operations. 
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